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MINUTES 
AIRPORT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Thursday, October 22, 2020 

1. Roll Call and introductions 
Present: Brook Bielen, John Benton, Ken Newman, Adam Young, Margo Dameier, Tor 
Bieker, Dave Koebel, Bud Musser 
Absent: Jeff Renard 
Staff: Anne Medenbach 

2. Minutes from 9-24-20 approved 
3. Construction actions 

i. Update new gate to be the UNICOM frequency and 1911 for ER personell 
ii. Add reflectors to the north side of the taxiway to prevent planes from 

going in the swale.  
iii. Add at light to the gate for security 
iv. All agree to recommend using Pilot Controlled lighting for the runway. 

Make a recommendation to the Board.  
4. FBO update- none, not in attendance 
5. WAAAM Update -Steam tractor is back., not too busy.  
6. Glider Update 

i. Discussed Port purchasing new prop. AAC does not support an outright 
purchase but does support the idea. Maybe Port could loan them the $, 
pay for a portion of it? Open to ideas.  

7. New Business 
i. Noise meeting update 

1. The AAC will weigh in on the 2nd. Then it will go to the 
Commission. Not a final draft, just a progress report. Will likely go 
back to the noise group, then to AAC. This is a fluid process 

ii. East side hangar configuration and discussion 
1. Anne will send out the configuration for next meeting 

iii. Commercial hangar discussion 
1. Same as above 

8. Misc.  
i. All ok with the 6% hangar rate increase 
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ii. Want to know where the $30,000 cares act funding went. Want to put it 
towards the anemometer move. This is a big deal to the AAC! 

iii. John Benton thanks the Port for crack sealing Air Museum drive.  

 


